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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

January 21, 1970

Tom L. Ingram
Box 1757
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Mr. Ingram:

Our records indicate that we have discussed with you several
times the status of your Gramny No. 1 located in Unit O of
Section 1, T-11-S, R-36~«E. Production reports also indicate
that you have been producing the well since August of 1969
with little or no allowable.

If you have not already done so, please immediately apply to
the office of the Commission in Santa Fe for approval of the
tubingless completion. Upon receipt of the approval from our
Santa Fe office we will be able to assign an allowable for the
well.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
me
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